
 

 
 

          NOTIFICATION 
 
 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, Director 

CC: Francisco Giménez Salinas, Coordinator of the Consultation Phase 

REQUEST: MICI-PE-2015-0094 

PROJECT: 
Rural Land Titling & Registration Project in Peru - Third Phase (PE- 
L1026) 

SUBJECT: 
Extension Approval for Assessment Phase 

DATE: March 10th , 2016 

 

 

Dear Mr. Rengifo, 

 

I would like to inform you hereby that today we are notifying the Parties that the Executive 

Board of Directors has approved an extension of 14 working days for the Assessment of 

the Consultation Phase for the Request MICI-PE-2015-0094 related to the project “Rural 

Land Titling & Registration Project in Peru - Third Phase (PE- L1026)”. 

 

The new due date for this stage is March 31st. 

 

The approval of the requested extension was the result of the consideration of the Board of 

Executive Directors by short procedure in compliance with the provisions in paragraph 59 of 

the MICI Policy (MI-47-3). At the end of that period, an Assessment Report will be issued by 

the MICI in accordance with paragraph 30 of the mentioned Policy. 

 

For more information regarding the management of this Request, please, access the registry 

file on our Public Registry. 

 

 

Should you have any queries on doubts that may arise, please, do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

http://www.iadb.org/en/mici/complaint-detail,19172.html?id=MICI%2DPE%2D2015%2D0094
http://www.iadb.org/en/mici/complaint-detail,19172.html?id=MICI%2DPE%2D2015%2D0094

